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KFB and PKs team up with National Hockey 
League Players Association to distribute 25 

sets of hockey equipment 
 
DRAFT For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 10, Enniskó:wa/March 2022) The Kahnawà:ke 
Peacekeepers, in partnership with the Kahnawà:ke Fire Brigade, 
retired officers, and the National Hockey League Player’s Association 
(NHLPA), are pleased to announce the By The Rapids River Hockey 
Project. The project is geared towards improving the mental and 
physical health of Kahnawake youth.  
 
The NHLPA has donated 25 sets of hockey equipment that will be 
presented to successful applicants. Applications will be distributed to 
Kahnawà:ke schools. Completed applications should be returned to 
the child’s school before April 1st, 2022. Eligible candidates must: 
 

• Have the desire and the willingness register for minor 
hockey in the 2022/2023 season.  

• Be under the age of 18. 
• Be a resident of Kahnawà:ke.  

 
For students attending outside schools, applications can be picked up 
and returned to the Peacekeeper station.  
 
Questions can be directed to Michael Stacey at (514)261-9377 or 
msms17@hotmail.com. 
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Media Inquiries: 
 
Kahnawake 
Peacekeepers 
Constable Kyle 
Zachary 
Kahnawake Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 203 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-6505 
Fax: (450) 632-4763 
 
 

Kahnawake Fire 
Brigade 
Kateri Oesterreich 
Kahnawake Fire Brigade 
Tel: (450) 632-2010 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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